
            

                

 

This week’s photos are a flashback to  
2017 at a Nith Valley Ministry Area -  
Medieval Supper marking 500 years of 
the Lutheran Reformation. 

Great memories of fun times! 

Please send us your photos to include 
on our website services by email to 
stmarks-wellchurch@bellnet.ca  
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